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Head’s Desk
Upcoming Events
Bible verse of the Week 
Motivation Corner

Dear parents and guardians, 

I hope that I find you well and in good spirits.  It
is with great delight that I announce to you that
we will now be sending a Weekly Newsletter to
keep you in the loop with what is happening at
the school and to improve our lines of
communication

Last week the school was in a busy buzz with
preparations for the End of Term  examinations
which started today. We wish the students all
the best!

The athletics team went out to Marondera for
the Golden League Competitions and made the
school proud by coming back home with 11 Gold
medals- the team and staff are commended for
all of their hard work. 
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The ECDs also had a day out when they went to Benji's
for some fun and play. They were elated to see and
apply what they learnt in class through play.

The week ended off with a Grade Spelling Test and
Reading Assessments to ensure that the learners are
giving off their best. 

I look forward to a busier week next week as the
children sit for their exams  and as staff begin winding
down the term.

Mother Touch Junior School 
Harare
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Notice Board

Monday 11 March 2024 - 
Exams start

Tuesday 12 March 2024 - 
Grade 1 Trip

Wednesday 13 March 2024 - 
Grade 2 Trip

Thursday 14 March 2024 - 
Golden League Athletics at MTGS

As you embark on this exciting journey of
exams, we want you to know that you've
got the power to shine bright! Your hard
work and dedication have brought you to
this moment, and we believe in each and
every one of you.

Remember, exams are not just a test of
your knowledge but a celebration of your
growth and learning. Stay calm, stay
focused, and believe in yourselves. You've
put in the effort, and now it's time to let
your brilliance shine through.

UPCOMING EVENTS

ALL THE BEST TO 
OUR STUDENTS
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Until I write again, I  hope that you have a fruitful and productive week. 

Your Faithfully 

Ms. T Shoniwa
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For any inquiries and queries contact the school office  

Headmaster 0772277409

Deputy Head 0788918685

Admin 0773596161

Please do not contact teachers directly. Alternatively, book an appointment at

the office to see the School Head. 
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T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  R E A D I N G  A N D  B E I N G  P A R T  
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Inquiries and Queries

@MotherTouchGroupofSchools

@MotherTouchGroupofSchools
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